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March 24, 2020 

 
  The Planning Commission of the City of Phenix City, Alabama cancelled the 
Tuesday, March 24, 2020 meeting due to not have a quorum. 

 
The Planning Commission will meet at the next regular scheduled meeting on Tuesday, 

April 14, 2020. 
  

 
  

_______________________  ____   _______           __________________  
Member – Donald Ivy     Member – Tony Taylor   


